Student Transportation: 2017-18 registration is now open
Planning to use EIPS Student Transportation in the 2017-18 school year? If so, make sure to register your child as soon as possible.
Families currently using student transportation services will receive tentative route schedules and invoices later this month. All transportation fees are due by June 30, 2017.
If you have any questions about registration, invoicing or accessing transportation for the 2017-18 school year, contact EIPS Student Transportation at 780-417-8151 or email st@eips.ca.
NOTE: Student Transportation will remain open during the summer months and operate during the same hours as Central Office. Student Transportation can’t accept in-person transportation payments on the days it’s closed.
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